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September 2023 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 3 Visit by Zoolab – 29th September 2023 
 
We are delighted to welcome Zoolab to Chesswood on Friday 29th September 2023 to provide our 
children with an exciting learning opportunity where they will learn that: 
 

- Some animals have skeletons and some don’t 
- Some animals have internal skeletons and exoskeletons 
- All animals have muscles which enable them to move. 

 
Zoolab will bring a selection of relevant animals into Chesswood which the children will observe and 
have the opportunity to handle if they would like to.  Through this, our science topic will come to life and 
provide a real life context to further enhance their learning. 
 
Year 3 Visit by Worthing Museum Outreach – 14th, 16th & 17th November 2023 
 
As part of our ‘Stones and Bones’ topic we have arranged a visit from Worthing Museum who will run 
a workshop with the children. The workshop will help the children to understand how we know what 
happened in the past with a particular focus on archaeology and they will develop a better 
understanding of The Stone Age. Each class will have the opportunity to participate in a set of activities, 
which include handling artefacts, an archaeological dig and map work. 
 
The total cost of the visits to the school is £10.00 per pupil (these will show as two separate trips on 
MCAS but can be paid for at the same time).  We are asking parents/carers to make a voluntary 
contribution of £10.00 to cover our expenses and ensure that the visit can proceed.  If you are not able 
to provide the donation of the full amount please contact our Finance Team on finance@chesswood.w-
sussex.sch.uk.  
 
Payments may be made online via MyChildAtSchool (MCAS) or by cash or cheque.  If paying by cash 
or cheque please complete the attached slip and return it with your payment to the school office.  If 
paying online you do not need to return the form.   Please ensure all payments reach us by Friday 22nd 
September 2023.  
  
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 
Chris Yelling  
Assistant Head 
 
  

mailto:office@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
mailto:finance@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
mailto:finance@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk


 

DREAM – ASPIRE - ACHIEVE 

 
 
 
 
REPLY SLIP – YEAR 3 ZOOLAB & WORTHING MUSEUM VISITS 2023 
 
 
 
Name of pupil …………………………………………………………   Class …………………………… 
 
 
 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Zoolab visit.    ❑          

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Worthing Museum visit   ❑  

 

  

I enclose a cheque for £10.00 made payable to Chesswood Junior School  ❑ 

 
 

I enclose £10.00 cash         ❑ 

   

My child is entitled to Pupil Premium and I am making a contribution 

 of £ …………….. towards this trip        ❑  

 
 

 

  

 
Signed …………………………………………………………..…….  Date …………………………..  
                                                                       (PRINT NAME)  
  

  

 

   

Please enclose this form (with your cash or cheque) in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, 
class and trip details clearly labelled.   If paying online you do not need to complete this form. 
  

  

 

   

   

  

 
 

 


